
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
Happy Friday to you all.  We hope that you have had a good week.  They seem to fly by and 
there never seems to be enough hours in the day to complete all the tasks we had hoped to.   I 
am sure for parents/guardians working from home, you have had the same feeling over the past 
several weeks. 
 
You will have heard that after June 8, students will be allowed access to schools to retrieve their 
personal belongings and to return school property such as textbooks, musical instruments, team 
uniforms, etc.  The protocols were just delivered to the schools yesterday, therefore more 
information will follow next week.  Please look for an email mid-week that will outline the 
expectations and allow you to schedule a time for accessing the school.  The TDSB, in 
conjunction with Toronto Public Health, has created these guidelines and your student’s health 
and wellbeing will be at the forefront of our procedures.   
 
Take care and stay safe. 
 
Cynthia Abernethy 
 


